
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope everyone had a restful holiday 

season! This week in science, students 

presented their research project to the 

class.  Students also set up a NEW 

composition notebook for the new 

semester.  Students will need to bring 

their notebook to class every day as it is 

where we will take our notes, and tape 

in assignments.  Students will 

periodically be graded on their 

notebooks, so it is very important that 

students keep up and stay organized. 

Next week in science we will be learning 

about MINERALS! 

 

Next Week in Science: 

Monday: NO SCHOOL (MLK Day) 

Tuesday: Introduction to Minerals 

Wednesday: Mineral ID Reading 

Thursday: Mineral Identification Lab 

Friday: COMPUTER LAB 

Contact me: 

Vanessa.lanaghan@hcisd.org 

Conference time: 12:40 or 1:15 

mailto:Vanessa.lanaghan@hcisd.org

